
HANS PRICE ACADEMY  

NEWSLETTER NO 2 

This term the four colleges, Acer, Fortis, Mando and Clarus, have been competing to raise the 
most money in the hopes of winning this year's Charity Cup.  As part of the fundraising efforts five 
Year 9 students from across the colleges chose to work together to organise a Talent Show, 
showcasing the varied talents of students and staff and Hans Price with all proceeds going to 
charity. 
 

The students planned the entire show, auditioning acts, booking the venue and rehearsals and 
organising a judging panel.  Our main hall was packed with Parents/Carers and students who 
were all excited to see our talented students perform.  The show saw a range of                               
talents including juggling, dancing, beat boxing, dog dancing and musical performances.  The 
judges provided feedback and had the really tough task of deciding on the winner.  After a great 
deal of heated deliberation John Flynn and Alysha Burton were announced as the winners. 
 

The show raised over 
Ã350 which will go to the 
students' chosen charity     
Refugee Action.  ñI am so 
proud of what the       
students managed to pull 
off.  They have displayed 
skills in even             
management, marketing, 
team work and          
leadership to organise 
such a successful     
evening.  Well Doneò. 
 

Mrs Spicer 

Welcome to the end of 2016! It has been another busy and productive year at Hans Price with highlights 

including a fantastic firework show which raised Ã3000 and several exciting STEM Days. Year 11 have 

been working hard on their mocks as have Years 7 & 8 with their assessment tasks.  We have also       

introduced óPrefectsô with model students being recognised and rewarded with this accolade.  Our students 

continue to have an excellent approach to their academic studies and our culture of learning goes from 

strength to strength. 

I hope you enjoy reading about the activities your children have been involved with during the past term 

and maybe test your festive knowledge with a few of the quizzes! 

I would like to thank you for your support and wish you and your family a safe and happy Christmas break.  
We look forward to seeing our students back and Ready to Learn on Tuesday 3rd January. 

Mr Searle 



Grade Progression Sessions 
 
After a successful term trialling Grade           
Progression Sessions with our Year 7 students, 
we are extending the programme to include 
Year 11 students from the beginning of next 
term. 
 
When a student is absent, they are expected to 
collect work from the teachers whose lesson 
theyôve missed and complete the work set so 
that they do not fall behind in their studies. 
 
In order to make this more manageable for 
them, we are running Grade Progression     
Sessions (GPS) on Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday in A3, where students can 
get help with catching up on what they have 
missed. 
 
Although attending the sessions in A3 is not 
compulsory, students have five school days to 
catch up on their work.  They are then expected 
to take the completed work to A3 by the fifth day 
after their absence, to have it signed off. 
 
They get an achievement point for catching up 
on missed studies.  If they have completed their 
work they do not have to stay.  However, if they 

have not caught up with the work, they will be 
expected to stay to complete it or they will be 
placed in seclusion the following day.  A text 
message will be sent to parents if a      student 
fails to attend and receives a           seclusion. 
 
GPS sessions can also be used to do     
homework and students from any year group 
can go along to do their work.  It is always an 
advantage to have a member of staff on hand 
to help out if the homework is hard to           
understand and there is the added bonus of 
getting it done before you get home and have 
to start again. 
 
It is essential that students do not fall behind 
with their studies and we ask all parents to 
support their child by encouraging them to use 
the sessions on offer at the school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Nicky Munro 
Assistant Principal 

Science superstar Mr 
Walter raising money for 
the college charity cup, 
and discovering about 
heat loss due to water!  

Uniform Orders 

If you are ordering school uniform ready 

for the new year please be aware that the 

last dispatch date to home addresses will 

be 22nd December.  The first delivery to 

school in 2017 will be 4th January. 


